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Ref:Sch/Visits & Activies/2024-2025/FS2 Bear Hunt Darley Park 
11th March 2025 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

As part of our Animal Antics topic, we have been focusing on hibernation. This has led into all things bears! In FS2 

we love Michael Rosen’s story ‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt’, we thought it would be lovely to go on our own bear 

hunt to Darley Park! 

We will be having our Bear Hunt on Friday 4th April and we will be leaving school at 9.15am. Please ensure your 

child is wearing warm clothing and all children must wear a pair of wellies. 

All children need to bring with them a drink (no glass bottles, cans or fizzy drinks please) and a packed lunch in a 

small, named backpack. If you would prefer school to provide a packed lunch, please email the School Office 

by Monday 17th March admin@markeaton.derby.sch.uk with your child’s name and class and quoting ‘FS2 Bear 

Hunt’ in the subject line. We cannot receive orders after this date as correct supplies are ordered in by our School 

Kitchen to avoid waste. Should you require a school packed lunch, please bring a small empty backpack to carry it 

in. Depending on the weather, we will either eat our lunch at the park or have it when we get back to school. 

If you are able to help on this trip please contact admin@markeaton.derby.sch.uk with ‘FS2 Bear Hunt’ in the 

subject line quoting your child’s name and class (or by contacting your child’s class teacher direct). We will contact 

you should your assistance be required. 

Many thanks, 

Miss Sidebottom and Miss Gamble 

FS2 Teaching Team 
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